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Learning   

This week we have loved sharing the story of Super Worm. We have played games with 

rhyming words in our phonic sessions and learnt a song about him. We will continue exploring 

this story next week. We have been using our curiosity to look for super worm’s friends even 

when it has been raining. We have learnt lots of interesting facts about insects and spiders and 

even managed to find a really big spider. 

   

Number bonds have been a focus in maths this week. There is a song that we have particularly 

enjoyed that will help us with our number bonds to 10. This is a really important skill to build 

for a strong foundation for growing mathematicians. The link is below for you to look at at 

home. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=poJmS5iWfEs 

Redwood 

This will be our third visit so it will be a familiar place but some different activities. I’m not sure 

what the weather has in store for us but be prepared for rain, sun, rain and possibly mud! If it 

does look like being a sunny day, please remember sun cream and hats. 

 

Learning Journal Share 

We look forward to seeing you on Monday at 3pm. 

Kind regards,       

 Sally Windmill  
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